EXPLANATION

Vehicles for Hire By-law amending By-law
Re: Pro-rating of licence fees
The attached By-law will implement Council’s resolution of June 28, 2016, to amend the
By-law regarding pro-rating of licence fees.
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July 26, 2016
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BY-LAW NO.

A By-law to amend Vehicles for Hire By-law No. 6066
regarding prorated fees

THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF VANCOUVER, in public meeting, enacts as follows:

1. This By-law amends the indicated provisions and schedules of the Vehicles for
Hire By-law No. 6066.

2. Council amends Schedule A to the Vehicles for Hire By-law, under the heading
“Pro-rated licence fees” by striking out “.” at the end and substituting:

“, except that:
(a) annual licence fees that are less than $80 will not be pro-rated; and

(b)  the minimum licence fee for any vehicle for hire shall be the lesser of $80 or
the full amount of the annual licence for that vehicle for hire.”

3. A decision by a court that any part of this By-law is illegal, void, or unenforceable

severs that part from this By-law, and is not to affect the balance of this By-law.

4. This By-law is to come into force and take effect on the date of its enactment.

ENACTED by Council this day of , 2016
Mayor

City Clerk




